
Announcements May 18, 2025 

Good morning and welcome to St. Alban’s Episcopal Church in Wickenburg, Arizona, where today we 

celebrate this glorious 5th Sunday of Easter. 

Special  welcome to visitors. Please sign our guestbook and/or fill out welcome card. 

Winter visitors cleaning out your pantries, keep SALT in mind 

ECW meeting this Tuesday 11:30 am 

Taizé service this Wednesday at 6 pm 

Starting a Transportation tree for our parishioners who may need a ride to church or medical 

appointments. 

Next Farmers Market will be held on May 31st 

Anglican Rosary and Friday Eucharist services will continue. 

Father Mike will be conducting the next of his series of classes. June 7th at 10 am he’ll be conducting a 

“Church History” class. Please RSVP 

Finally, if you desire prayer for yourself or for others, Michael Campbell will be available to pray with you 

in the chapel during communion. St. Albans’s acknowledges that our church sits on land that was 

once the home to many people and nations and remains a home to those that continue to live 

here today, including: the Apache, Cocopah, Yavapai, and other Native Americans. We thank 

them for their stewardship of this land, and we commit ourselves to working alongside 

indigenous people for reconciliation and justice as we live out our Baptismal Covenant and 

respect the dignity of every person.  This concludes the announcements.  

Let us together strive to fulfill St. Alban’s mission to Love God, Love God’s Family, and Love 

God’s World. 


